
From: Amelia Thorne  
Sent: 11 April 2022 17:01 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application reference 2022/1187/T Felling of trees in gardens of 104 
Albert Street 
 
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
We are resident at 117 Arlington Road and therefore living opposite the trees 
that are to be felled. We would like to object on the grounds that our privacy 
will be compromised, and on environmental grounds. 
 
We have lived here for 17 years and these trees have provided privacy, 
preventing us from being overlooked by our neighbours. 
 
We see no reason for them to be felled. We have no objection to them being 
pollarded if need be. 
 
It also seems extraordinary to us that anyone would consider felling mature 
trees in the current environmental crisis that we are facing. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Charlotte and Lewis Thorne 
117 Arlington Road 
 


